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9th January 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: School photographs 

 

Please be aware that Tempest Photography will be in school on Thursday 13th February and Friday 
14th February taking your child’s photograph. The schedule for photographs is as follows: 

Thursday 13th February: Years 5 & 6 individual photographs and all family groups 

Friday 14th  February: Years Rec, 1, 2, 3, 4 and Nursery and Little Buds 

Once the photographs have been taken, your child will bring a Tempest Photography Order Pack 
home with them for you to view the images and place an order if you wish to do so. Please fill in 
the Tempest Photography Order form and return to school no later than the date stated on the 
form. 

Please be reminded of the high standards that are expected regarding school uniform and 
student’s appearance. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr C Davey 

Headteacher 


